
 

 

 

 

 

        Interim Chief, Eric Larsen and Kenosha County Sheriff David Beth 

       announce preparedness for Rittenhouse verdict 

The Kenosha Police Department and the Kenosha County Sheriff’s Department have been and will 

continue to monitor the Kyle Rittenhouse trial.  We recognize that there are varying opinions and 

feelings that revolve around the trial that may cause concerns.  Both of our departments have dedicated 

staff working in conjunction with local, State and Federal law enforcement partners to ensure the safety 

of our communities.  

For up to date and accurate information please follow: 

https://www.facebook.com/.Kenoshapolice/  

https://twitter.com/@kenoshapolice  

https://twitter.com/City_of_kenosha  

https://www.facebook.com/KenoshaCountySheriff/  

https://twitter.com/Kenosha_Sheriff  
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